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From: Kendal, Robert (Ma'aden) <Robert. Kendal@W orleyParsons.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 18,2010 12:56 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC6

An absolutely ludicrous proposal further punishing the man in the street for the extremes of the banking system.
The man in the street now wishing to cut out the middle man i.e. the banks who took too much risk, is being
denied the freedom of choosing his own risk level. Well done for hitting the wrong target yet again
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